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Friday 14th February, 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to update you on some staffing changes at Stockwell.   
 
Miss Mansell, our Assistant Headteacher for Teaching and Learning, and EYFS Phase Leader, will be taking 
Maternity Leave starting after half term.   
 
During her absence, Mr Serra will be assuming her duties, taking on the Assistant Headteacher role and 
Miss Mansell’s teaching responsibilities.  We would like to congratulate Mr Serra on taking up this position.    
 
Miss Angley, who has been at the school for a number of weeks will take over the teaching of 1S.  Miss 
Angley has spent some time getting to know the class this week.  We have also been working to ensure that 
there is a smooth transition for the children and will continue to do so over the coming weeks. 
 
We are delighted for Miss Mansell and wish her all the best during this exciting time. We cannot wait to 
meet the latest addition to the Stockwell family. 
 
Have a wonderful half term break everyone. 
 
See you bright and early on Monday 24th February at 8:50am. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms McIntosh 
Head of School. 
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